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Members of the OPSB,

 
Solar energy is the energy of the future and I want Ohio to be a leader in solar. Solar projects will
bring benefits to my county and my community, including increased funding and more jobs, and the
OPSB should support solar energy in Clinton and Highland Counties.
 

Sincerely,
Leah Palmer

545 Louisville Road
Seaman, OH 45679
United States
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